
 

 

On Friday 15th of November 2019 we at Hawthorn Primary School are supporting Children 

in Need 2019 to celebrate the end of our Friendship Fortnight in School.  

We are holding a no uniform day for children and staff with a suggested donation of £1 per 

family.  

You do not need to wear you uniform that day but please have sensible shoes and a warm 

coat for going outside.  

Please join us in assembly on the 15th to hear all about the work that we have been doing in 

class during Friendship Fortnight.  

From Monday 11th, we are challenging all of the children and staff to be a better friend. We 

have come up with lots of challenges and ask that everyone tries to complete at least 5.  

• Invite a new friend to join in a game.  

• Try to make a new friend/play with someone you haven’t played with before. 

• Help someone who may need a friend.  

• Say something nice to someone you don’t usually talk to.  

• Invent a new game to share with other people.  

• If you see someone who is hurt or sad help them.  

• Help someone in maths who might be stuck on a challenge.  

• Recommend a book to a friend.   

• Say words of encouragement to a friend.  

• Share a book with a friend. 

• Design a bookmark for a friend.  

Everyone who completes the Friendship Challenge will be entered into a class raffle to 

win some fabulous prizes.  

Remember we are all a team at Hawthorn who look after each other. 

Best Wishes and Good Luck with the challenges. 

 

The School Council  


